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A NOTE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT 

It is amazing to me that we are almost half way through October. The start of this new 

school year has been like no other in my Educational career. We started off the year in 

such an amazing way. The Board, Community, Staff and Students here at Alex are so 

awesome. I can tell that the Board and Administration have worked diligently in putting 

together the best staff possible at Alex, and I am just honored to be a part of the Alex 

family. 

It has been evident every step of the way, that your children are being taught at such a high 

level with love, care, and the attention that is needed for each child to truly thrive in life. I 

promise you, the community, that our staff is working harder than ever, to get to know 

each student and build a better student/staff relationship, that is more productive to 

learning than ever before. Our goal at Alex is to ensure that every child succeeds at the 

highest level of his or her ability.  

With the COVID virus, we are always looking at ways to enhance the teaching and 

learning styles for all of us. We are using the technology that has been provided to enhance 

learning in every way possible. I know that everything is not perfect, however, we are 

trying to work through some of the bumps in the road as quickly as possible. We want to 

thank each of you for being patient with us as we all maneuver though these difficult times.  

Football is starting District play this Friday along with the completion of our Homecoming 

festivities.  School spirit of each student goes a long way to support our programs. We want 

to wish the young men and coaches well as we move toward the playoffs.  

Our FFA and 4H students are doing well this year. It has been different for them as they 

have competed at several events while representing the school and community very well. I 

know that all Alex programs will continue to be successful as we move forward. 

The Jr High and Sr High fastpitch season has come to an end and our young ladies made 

such gains over the season. I know that all of you are like me, the future looks very bright 

for Alex fastpitch teams. We are so proud of the effort everyone has put forth. 

Once again, I want to thank each one of you personally. This Board of Education, Staff, 

and Community have been so amazing. It shows just how much school pride there is. It 

shows how everyone has put students of the Alex school district first.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Keith Weldon, Alex Superintendent 


